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January 17, 2022	

To: 	Presidents and all Members
From: 	Cheryl Lampkin, President District 18 OSSTF
Re:	Applications for Status of Women Officer

The District Executive is seeking to fill a vacancy for the position of Status of Women Officer from February 2022 until June 30th 2023.

The duties and responsibilities for this position are below and can also be found in the District Constitution on the District 18 website.

Interested Members are asked to send a maximum one page letter of interest indicating their experiences or skills inside the Federation or beyond that would allow them to be an active and contributing District Officer.

Applications should be submitted no later than 4:00 pm on January 28, 2022 to the attention of Cheryl Lampkin (cheryl.lampkin@d18.osstf.ca), District President.

BY-LAW 16:	District Status of Women Officer
	
	(A)	It shall be the duty of the Status of Women Officer:
		(1)	to assist the Provincial Office in Status of Women initiatives,
		(2)	to coordinate District activities involving women’s issues, and
		(3)	to advise the DEC on women’s issues..
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